
President’s Report: 
 
The summer season is over at the ranch, and what a summer it was. The Gala was 
amazing this year, and again thank you to Hyla and Virg for all their hard work. I would 
like to thank Brad Bergman for the amazing job he has done for the last 3 months, and 
for helping us get through the Covid transition, and the staff changes we have 
experience since June.  
 
Now that we move out of the busy months, the board can start working on other 
outstanding challenges. Obviously the first is hiring a new permanent GM, we have 
started interviewing and are confident our new permanent GM will be found in the next 
few months.  
 
We need to start thinking about our 2023 budget, and where we can tighten up on 
spending, and where we need to invest more. We are way behind on ACCs, and the 
staff couldn’t help much over the summer due to other project, so Kris, Blair, Dan, Jerry, 
along with Brad have been volunteering many hours, to do the ACC inspections. I want 
to thank them for the hard work. Hopefully now that things quiet down we will be able to 
get caught up. 
  
Thank you 
 


